Kitsap County Sheriff's Office
December 13, 2022 at 3:51 PM - Q)

Update on Chase Bank ATM Theft:

During their investigation, KCSO Detectives were able to corroborate information that identifies
both the male and female suspects as the same people responsible for the theft of the Amazon
delivery van on Salmonberry Rd in south Kitsap County last November.

Additional charges were added to these two suspect to reflect this. Both were to make their initial
court appearances this afternoon and their identities will be made known at that time.

The video footage below, taken from surveillance cameras, shows the actual theft attempt of the
ATM machine,

Detectives continue to work on this investigation in an attempt to determine if these two suspects
are involved in any other criminal activity in Kitsap County and surrounding communities.

If anyone has any information to add about this, or any other investigation, please contact
Detective Erik Young at kcsodetectivedivision@kitsap.gov.
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